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Dear Prime Minister, 

| am pleased to invite you to the World Economic Forum Annual Meeting 2021, which will take place in 

Lucerne-Bürgenstock, Switzerland, starting on Tuesday evening 18 May and ending in the evening on 
Friday 21 May 2021. 

This Annual Meeting will be the first opportunity for leaders from government and business to come 

together again and design a common recovery path and rebuild a more resilient, cohesive and 
sustainable society. Underpinning it will be the process of the Great Reset, an unprecedented 

mobilization of actionable ideas from the Forum’s action groups, platforms and other initiatives to shape 
the post-COVID-19 world. 

The Forum will limit participation in the event to ensure its community spirit. Participants in Lucerne- 

Bürgenstock will connect with a network of 400 hubs around the world, providing the opportunity for 
dialogue with the Forum’s Global Shapers and ensuring openness and inclusion. The Annual Meeting will 
only take place if the Forum can guarantee the health and safety of participants and the host community. 

In view of the leading role the Netherlands has taken in steering Europe’s recovery efforts and the future 
of Europe, your perspectives on building the Great Reset at a global level with the international 

community would be highly appreciated. 

The Forum will be in contact with your office to ensure that your participation in the Annual Meeting 2021 
is productive. 

Yours si ely, Sh 
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Dear Prime Minister, 

| would like to express my sincere gratitude for your active participation in the World Economic 
Forum Davos Agenda, in particular for your contributions to the Transforming Food Systems and 
Land Use session. 

The Forum is grateful for your partnership in the Food Innovations Hub and that the Netherlands 
will host the Global Coordinating Secretariat. This initiative serves as an excellent example of your 
country’s global leadership in food systems innovation as well as how public-private cooperation is 
positively impacting the way food is produced and consumed around the world. 

| would also like to take this occasion to update you on the World Economic Forum Special Annual 
Meeting 2021, which will now take place in Singapore from 17 to 20 August 2021. This will be the 
first global leadership summit in 2021 where leaders from government and business come 
together again in an atmosphere of trust to design a common recovery path and rebuild a more 

resilient, cohesive and sustainable society. 

The Special Annual Meeting will serve as an important milestone to build on ongoing cooperation 
in the area of food systems transformation and follow up on the first UN Food Systems Summit to 
ensure that 2021 remains a key year for innovation in food systems. 

h your office to ensure that your participation in the Special Annual 
value to you and the Dutch Government. 

The Forum will be in contac! 
Meeting 2021 is of maxim 

Yours sincerely, Wj 
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Dear Prime Minister, 

My hearty congratulations for your convincing victory in the elections. 

Lam very happy that we can count on your continued leadership! 

| am looking forward to strengthening even more our cooperative partnership during your new 
term. 

| remain with my best wishes, 

World Economic Forum, 91-93 route de la Capite, CH-1223 Cologny/Geneva, Switzerland 
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Dear Prime Minister, 
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It is my great pleasure to invite you to the World Economic Forum Annual Meeting 2022, which will 
take place in Davos-Klosters from 17 to 21 January. 

It is essential for the world’s foremost political, business and civil society leaders to come together 
once again in order to restore trust in the ability to shape the future in collaborative ways. 

Your participation in the Annual Meeting will serve as a unique opportunity to share progress on 
the recovery plan in the Netherlands, as well as your perspectives on the future of Europe at this 
crucial time. 

The Forum will work closely with your office to ensure that your participation is of the greatest 
relevance for you and the Netherlands. 

| look forward to welcoming/you personally in Davos. 

Yours sincerely, VA 
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